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Goodbye 2020
Time to welcome in the new year with 
Board Elections and more.

We are excited to see what the new year has in store 
for CCCU! We look forward to another year of serving 

our members and our community.

*Membership Qualifications Apply.

2021 Resolution:
1. Work on my debt Anytime Moneyline

Pay off your holiday
credit cards with a 

low rate line of credit!
Email info@cascadecu.org to 

find out more.



Federally Insured by NCUA. Membership Qualifications Apply.

2021 Board Election
The following are the nominees from the Board of Directors for candidacy in the election of Directors occurring in a few months. Detailed voting instructions 
will be in the next newsletter. The period for nominations by petition is now open and will close at the end of business on February 1st. To submit nomina-
tion by petition requires 130 signatures of current CCCU members (at least age 18). Contact CCCU for details. Nominations cannot be made during the 
annual meeting on May 19, 2021. If no additional nominees are brought forward and there are the same number of nominees and vacancies, then the 
election will not occur. If, on the ‘record date’, yours would be the SSN used for an account and you are 18 or older, you are recognized as the voter. If on 
the ‘record date’, the account used an EIN, then any ‘signer’ to the account is recognized as the ‘agent’ to vote for that member account. The record date is 
established a few days before voting starts when a voter list is derived from our account records for the independent election administrator.

Kelly Beach- Running for Re-Election
Douglas County has always been my home.  My husband and I raised our family in Rose-
burg and have enjoyed and valued our neighborhoods, schools and neighbors. This area 
has always been rich in what is important to me; family, friends and the beauty of where 
we live.  I retired from Thomas Ireland Incorporated, whose focus is mostly in the Timber 
Industry and employs approximately 120 people.  I am very proud of having been able to 
assist this company in providing living wage jobs and stability to our community. Being a 
board member of Cascade Community Credit Union will give me the opportunity to give 
back to my neighbors, friends, and family.

Nominees

Bob Scott
I graduated high school June 1970. Then four years in the Air Force as a Firefighter. I was 
on Guam when Saigon fell.
I am (or have been) responsible for the administration and management of training 
programs, resource management, and emergency services for several fire departments 
and training organizations. I have been very active as a fire service instructor at State, 
County, and local levels. I also have experience as a Fire District Administrator and emer-
gency incident commander. I am currently a Volunteer with Lookingglass Rural Fire 
District and the City Of Roseburg Budget Committee.
I own a one week time share on Waikiki Hawaii.  Love swimming with the fishes!

Guy Kennerly
Ranching, business and education in Douglas County have been a Kennerly family tradi-
tion since 1850. Service to local organizations, including the Winston-Dillard School 
District, have been important to me and have given me a broad background of experi-
ences. I am looking forward to my grandson having the same or better opportunities that 
I had growing up here. I feel a responsibility to use my time and experience to help guide 
CCCU toward future success.  I truly would appreciate your vote in my bid for election to 
Cascade Community Board of Directors.

2021 
Annual 
Meeting

Wednesday, May 19th
4:45-5:15PM
Harvard Branch

In looking for ways to add value and convenience to our membership base, we have increased the daily cash 
ATM withdrawal limit (including fees) on our debit cards from $510 to $1010 effective immediately. This 
withdrawal limit is based on a single business day and based on sufficient funds in your account.  

POLICY UPDATES


